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Mission Statement 
 

The Indian Head Church      
of God exists to glorify    
God with Christ centered 
worship, Biblically oriented 
discipleship and Holy      
Spirit directed evangelism 
and mission. 
     

      Vision Statement 
 

It is our vision to do    
whatever it takes to run 
the RACE with Jesus. 

 

A= ADMIT 
      that you have sinned. 
 

 “for all have sinned and fall short of  
    the glory of  God,”  
                            (Romans 3:23 NIV) 
 

B= BELIEVE 

    that Jesus Christ died for you. 
  

  “Yet to all who received him, to 
those who Believed in his name, he 
gave the right to be come children of 
God—” (John 1:12) 
 
  “For God so loved the world that  he 
gave his one and only Son, that  
whoever believes in Him shall not 
perish but have eternal life.”     
                                        (John 3:16) 
 
 

C= CONFESS & CELEBRATE 
     that Jesus Christ is Lord of  
       your life. 
 

  “That if you confess with your 
mouth, “Jesus is Lord,” and believe in 
your heart that God raised him from 
the dead, you will be saved.  For it is 
with your heart that you believe and 
are justified, and it is with your mouth 
that you confess and are saved.” 
                              (Romans 10:9-10) 

 

 
 

Prayer of Faith 
“Dear Lord Jesus, I want new life in 
you.  I know that I have sinned.  I 
believe that You died for my sins and 
arose from the grave to give me that 
new life.  I now turn from my sins and 
invite You to come into my heart and 
life.  I receive You as my personal 
Savior and will live for You, my Lord 
and friend.  Amen.” 

Finding a relationship with 

God is as simple as: 

A - B - C 
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 Church Personnel 
 

Kathleen Keslar, Church Secretary 
April Linnell, Custodian 

Sherry Hess, Church Treasurer 

Online Giving is available for the 

Indian Head Church of God... 

Proverbs 31:28, ESV 

 



Worship Services   
 

Saturday evening, 7:00 p.m. 
 

Sunday morning, 8:30 and 11:00 a.m. 
 

 Sunday School Classes:  9:45 a.m. 
 

 
 

*The Altar Flowers are in loving memory of my mom, Mary 
Miller, from Hannah (Miller) and Bob Hamilton. 
 
*The Flowers at the Pulpit are presented by Linda Kalp and 
Nancy Green, in honor of all mothers and in memory of the 
dear mother we were blessed with, Maxine Kalp.  

 
 
*The basket of Pink Geraniums, opposite the Pulpit, are in 
loving memory of Corinne Purbaugh, presented by the Pritts 
family. 
 

 
 

9:30-10:00 a.m. - The Coffee House Fellowship is located in the 
Normalville side foyer. This is a time for fellowship, with coffee 
and tea available. 

 
 
 

 

The worship service continues to be streamed live on our 
Facebook page at 11:00 a.m. on Sunday mornings. 

 
 

You are now able to see the Church Bulletin each week on 
our website at www.indianheadchurch.org (please note this 
is our new church website address). 
 
 
The Men’s and Women’s Sunday School class has started 
back up.  Teachers are Kevin Miller and Brian Dull. 

 
 
 

 
 

      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Church van drivers are needed to help drive on Sunday    
mornings to pick up children for Sunday School. If you would 
be interested, please contact Dale Bigam. 

  

 
Teachers are needed for the Primary Dept.- children ages    
3 yrs. thru Kindergarten, the Jr/Sr High class, and an        
assistant for the Intermediate Department class. If you 
would be interested in helping with any of these  classes, 
please contact Dave Bruner.   

 
 
If you haven’t signed up for RightNow Ministries, you  can scan 
this QR code and it will take you to the registration information. 
 

 

 
 

BIBLE STUDY:  JOIN US ONLINE!!  Tuesday evenings at  7 p.m.    
Long Story Short is a video series designed to unfold the story 
of the Bible.  This online study using RightNow Media is led by 
Ashleigh Miller and assisted by Pastor Doug.  You will need                 
access to RightNow Media, provided free by the church.   

 

SIGN UP FOR THIS GROUP BY EMAILING:  
                                    indianheadcog@gmail.com 
 

You will receive confirmation back and weekly you will be provided a link 
to the study group. 
  
 

 
This coming Wednesday, May 12, from 11:00 a.m.     
to 1:00 p.m., the Indian Head Church of God         
Community Luncheon Ministry will be offering      

FREE HOMEMADE SOUP by drive thru only, while supplies last.  
Soup will be packaged cold in   containers and distributed here in the 
church parking lot.  This event is being planned for the second Tuesday of 
every month.  If you would like to help, contact Bonnie Kimmel or Amy 
Grimm.  Everyone is welcome! 

 
 
The Allegheny Region Conference Sessions will be held online 
next Saturday, May 15, 9 a.m. to 3 p.m.   We will be carrying it 
live here in the Sanctuary on the TV monitor.  We invite anyone 
who would like to attend to watch the sessions. 
 

At 11:00 a.m., Pastor Lance Finley will be speaking at the sessions.  He 
will present Post Covid-19 Ministry Transitions. 
 

 

May 9, 2021 
 

Call to Worship:  Psalm 113:1-3 
 

Scripture:  Acts 2:36-47 
 

Message by Pastor Doug  “Together: A Fellowship of Believers” 
 

Benediction:  Psalm 67:1-2 

mailto:indianheadcog@gmail.com


                      ADDITIONAL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
The WCSC Ladies Group is having a  

 

Ham Dinner Fundraiser  

                  next Saturday, May 15   
 

                           4:00 – 6:00 p.m.  
 

                   The dinner is take-out only and you must  
                    pre-purchase a ticket!   

  
 

Please contact one of the WCSC Ladies for a ticket.  The dinner        
includes ham, green beans, scalloped potatoes, tossed salad,             
applesauce, roll and cake.  Monies raised will be used to support local 
and global ministries. Contact Becky Dix (455-2564) with any questions 
concerning the Ham Dinner. Thanks in advance for your support of our 
Ladies Group! 

 

 

There will be a VBS Planning Meeting this coming 
Wednesday, May 12 at 7:00 p.m.  If you would like 
to help with VBS, please attend the meeting.  VBS will 
be online again this year, July 18-22.  “Shipwrecked” 
will be the VBS program.    
 

 
 

We will be recognizing our High School and College          
Graduates on Sunday, June 6. There are graduate forms on 
the podiums in both foyers.  Please fill out the information and 
return to the church office no later than next Sunday, May 16.                  

               
 

 
 
Bruce and Betty Moses will be here on Wednesday, June 2 
at 7:00 p.m. to present a program of Southern Country   
Gospel Music. 
 

 

 

To donate to the SW mission trip food and VBS, please 
mark your envelope  SW Food & VBS.  

 

 

 

On Sunday, May 30, we will be having Baptism     
during the Sunday School hour.  If you would like to 
be baptized, please contact Pastor Doug. 

 

 

We will be holding our Annual Community Yard Sale    
on Saturday, June 19, 8 a.m. - 2 p.m.   We will be       
accepting donations for our church tables on June 12th 
and 13th ONLY. 

Table spaces will be $10 and an extra $5 if you want us to supply a 
table.  We encourage individuals to rent a space and sell their own 
items.  Contact Terri Legas to reserve a space, 724-455-7456. 

 

 

We will be having the Family Boutique this year during 
the church's yard sale on June 19th.  In order to allow 
for social distancing the boutique will be on a smaller 
scale than what we have had in the past. Other than 

baby clothes, only clothes that can be hung up will be accepted. This 
means no shoes, hats, socks or undergarments.  Sweaters will be 
hung along with the tops, shirts, jeans and pants. Please be sure the 
clothes donated are stain free and do not need mending.   
We will collect clothes June 12-16. We will need many               
volunteers to hang clothes through the week.  Additional Boutique 
hours will be Monday, June 21, 1:00-7:00 and Tuesday,                
June 22, 10:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. 
 

 

SAVE YOUR ALUMINUM CANS!!!!  An Aluminum Can 
Drive will be  July 3 - 11.  Save your Cans to fill our Van!  
The money raised will be used to pay for the gas that is 
needed for land travel on the SW mission trip. 

 

 

Our Church van has served us well, but it is over 15 years 
old and needs to be replaced. We are considering the 
purchase of a newer used van, perhaps a 2018 or 2019 
model year. The price of a newer van is in the range 

of $25,000 to $30,000. We are asking that you prayerfully consider 
giving to this fund drive.  If you would like to give towards this fund, 
please mark Van Fund on your envelope. 
 

 

 


